
 

California Eastern Labs - 4590 Patrick Henry Drive Santa Clara, Ca 95054  
  

 
Notification 

 
 
DATE:    12/01/2015 

 

To:          CEL MeshConnect Module Customers  
Subject:  ZBL20151201A  ZMXM-400-1  Last Time Buy (LTB) Notification 
 
 
This notification is to inform CEL customers that the ZMXM-400-1 module will cease to be 
manufactured as of 02/29/2016. There will be no replacement 
 
In anticipation of this event, we are asking anyone who would like to place orders for these parts       
to do so on or before 01/08/2016.   
 
CEL will schedule shipments of the ordered product between now and 02/29/2016. 
 
 
Note: 

• All orders are subject to the MOQ for each part. 
• All orders are Non-Cancellable and Non-Returnable (NCNR). 

 
 
For More information on CEL MeshConnect products, please visit: http://www.cel.com/MeshConnect 
 
If you have any inquiries, please contact your CEL sales representative.  
 
 
CEL QA and Product Marketing 
California Eastern Labs 
4590 Patrick Henry Drive 
Santa Clara, Ca 95054 
 

http://www.cel.com/MeshConnect

